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Another exciting week at BPA has flown by. I've had the opportunity
this week to spend some time in a range of year groups and it has
been wonderful to see just how much our children are engaged in
their learning and enjoying their Topics. This was also picked up by
our governing body who joined us for a learning walk last Tuesday.
They were thrilled by what they saw and couldn't praise the staff
and children highly enough. We've also had Year 3 out on their trip
to Abbey House Museum  on Wednesday - which I've heard was a huge
success and a great time was had by everyone. The trips continue
next week with Year 1 going to visit a Mosque as part of their RE
learning. I'm sure they too will have a great time and continue

represent the school impeccably.

Year 3 had a fantastic trip to Kirkstall Abbey
Toy museum on Wednesday. We looked at old

toys in our toy workshop and investigated how
they were made. We enjoyed having our lunch
in the beautiful Kirkstall Abbey . We also loved
looking around the Victorian streets inside the
museum. Year 3 were a credit to Bramley Park
Academy showing good listening skills, lovely
manners and excellent behaviour. Well Done

Year 3. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


Reception: William M, for amazing improvement in phonics.
Year 1: Skylah, for showing good listening skills during our rugby session. 
Year 2: Perry, for being a fantastic role model.
Year 3: Holly M, for a brilliant newspaper report.
Year 3: Whole Class, for showing good listening skills during our trip.
Year 4: Tija, for great determination when multiplying 3 digit numbers.
Year 4: Edin, for having amazing determination in swimming lessons.
Year 5: Abigail, for excellent mathematical contributions during class.
Year 5: Bella B, for excellent research about deforestation for our speeches.
Year 6: Natalie N, for excellent perseverance in maths. 
Year 6: Alfie C, for some amazing maths learning this week.
Launchpad: Stephane, for always making sure everyone is happy.
Mrs Willetts: Isabella P, for being very grown up this week.
Mrs Dove: Maddie J, for always showing kindness.

BPA Celebration Zone
Star of the Week

Well done to those children who
came to the mini tennis

tournament on Tuesday and coming
3rd place in our division- what an

achievement!



World Book Day

 'Supertato' winners



Parent Notices

If a parent wishes to speak to a member of school
staff, you must contact the school via the school

office on 0113 256 4888 or email
enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk, please do not

email staff directly.

Our local PCSO has informed school that they are
receiving several complaints regarding parents

parking in places they shouldn't be and causing great
issues for local residentents and other parents

trying to get to into school. If this continues they
will be issuing fixed penalty notices. 

It is a parents responsibility to inform school before
8:45 on the day, if their child is going to be absent. 



If you are going to be late collecting your child you
must let school know asap, to allow office staff to
pass the message on to the class teacher and your

child. 

Please can we ask
that you do not send
your child into school

with any toys or
teddies. 

Please make sure your child comes to
school in the correct uniform. No

leggings, joggers etc 

We would like to
thank everyone who
nominated BPA to to
win a World Book Day

hamper from
Morrisons.








Donate £1 and come to school

wearing something spotty,

red, or non uniform.
In class we will be doing a

'show and tell' session.

Children can bring into

school, items that are

important to them, they can

display a talent or hobby etc.

Red Nose Day is Friday 18th

March. If you would like to make

a donation please click the below

link.



https://app.parentpay.com/Pare

ntPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?

shopid=6775

Friday 18th March

#Westandwithukraine
 On Thursday 17th March we

are asking for cash
donations to be made via

parentpay for children to 

come to school wearing blue
and yellow. This is to help
fundraise for  Ukraine. 

You can start making
donations from today. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6775


Wednesday 16th March: Year 1 Mosque Visit
Thursday 17th March: Fundraiser for Ukraine. Come to school
wearing blue and yellow. You can make cash donations via
ParentPay from today. 
Friday 18th March: Red Nose day 
Wednesday 23rd March: Captivating Creatures visit - Year 4
Monday 28th March - Friday 1st April: World Autism Awareness
Week
Wednesday 30th March: Deadline for all entries for KS1
Easter Bonnet and KS2 Eggshibition competition to be in
school.
Thursday 31st March: Winners of Easter Competition to be
announced.
Thursday 31st March: Year 5 Easter performance (TBC)
Friday 1st April: Bring £1 to school and wear non uniform.
Friday 1st April: Panto in school 
Friday 1st April: Break up for half term

       Diary Dates:


